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Hello everyone and welcome to the 2020-2021 School Year. This has been a very long 

and trying time for those of us involved in Athletics at Cooper City High School. We are 

working with the BCAA and the FHSAA to start our athletic seasons as safe secure as 

possible. Currently, we are waiting for the go ahead. Our District will give us a two 

week notice before we will commence. We have put some very strict guidelines in place 

and will continue to do so until we can get thing as close to normal as possible.  

 

We are sorry to say that our facilities will be closed until further notice. While they are 

closed, we are working with our District to have all repairs done so that once we start, 

we won’t have any disruption. Thank you for you patients  

 

 

 

 


